


Public Comments. There were no public comments offered at this meeting of the Advisory Board.

Other Business.

Panhandling in the Near West Side was discussed. Mr. Stanley indicated there has been a
recent city initiative called fiKeep the Changeo to combat panhandling.

MUPD will be meeting with the Milwaukee Department of Public Works about vehicles
speeding on 16" Street; Chief Mascari will report back after that meeting.

The Board noted that Mr. Wallaceds term of office as the student member of the Board will
soon expire; it thanked Mr. Wallace for his excellent service as a Board member.

Selection of Next Meeting Date. This meeting will be the last meeting of the 2015-16 academic
year. Next Board meeting date will be announced in the fall 2016 semester.

Adjournment. There being no further business, there was a motion by Mr. Wallace to adjourn,
which was seconded by Ms. Trecek. The Board unanimously approved and the meeting was
adjourned by the Chair at 5:10



